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I on behalf of the LTC ministry, Siliguri, bring Christmas

Greetings to you and to all the members of Barabbas Road Church. I

hope and wish you a wonderful merry Christmas and a Happy New

Year! 

We just had our Church Advent Christmas on the  1st of December,

2019. The Bible college students and staffs will leave for Christmas

vacation within this week and next week. As we retrospect the year

we are glad that God has led us through thick and thin throughout

this year. 

We have started praying and contacting trainees for the next

batch. Five trainees from Bangaldesh have already taken application

forms and an Association from Nagaland wants to send some

students for BTCP. We are praying that God will provide support for

next batch too. Thank you for your continued support and

partnership. Convey our regards to the entire team members who

visited LTC recently. 

The detail ministry report of the BTCP students from September to

November is given in the next page along with some pictures.

Greetings from Siliguri!
NOUNIBOU THIUMAI

Lukhe was given water
Baptism at John Thapa's field



Three girls given water baptism in  Darshan's mission field, Nepal

Baptism in Rajesh's Field

Something and Darshan conducted Open Air Outreach Program in School at Nepal where 11 people
accepted the Lord.

Baptism in Samuel's Field Baptism in Sanjeeb's Field


